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November 9, 2020 

 
 
To: Urbana City Council Members Maryalice Wu, Shirese Hursey, William Brown, 

Dennis Roberts, William Colbrook, and Jared Miller 
 
From:  Diane Wolfe Marlin 
 
Re:  Appointment to Boards and Commissions 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following Appointments for your approval: 
 
 
The Urbana Free Library Board – term ending June 30, 2022 
Gloria Yen 
 
Gloria Yen is the Director of the New American Welcome Center at the University YMCA. Gloria 
has been actively involved as an Urbana Free Library patron, former staff member, and community 
partner, and looks forward to raising the visibility of the Library through advocacy. She currently 
serves on the Illinois Department of Human Services Advisory Council. 
 
The Urbana Free Library Board – term ending June 30, 2023 
Mark Pelmore 
 
Mark Pelmore is a 20-plus year resident of Urbana, an Urbana High School Alumni, and a U.S. 
Army Veteran. Mark is an entrepreneur and author who is involved in personal and interpersonal 
portable skill development. His commitment to community building extends to his volunteer work 
with First Followers, Not on My Watch, and Ghetto Genius. 


